
HIMGA Board Meeting 
September 11, 2019 
 
Members present:  Wes Higdon, Marvin Emmons, Rich Rose 
 
Called to order at 9:00 am 
 
1. Treasurer’s report – Balance as of 9-11-19 $6,360.90 
 
2. Match Play – Play went well and progressed smoothly.  Down to final two matches. 
 
3.  Club Championship – 14 players signed up to date.  Final signup will be end of play on Tuesday, 9-
17. 
 
4.  2020 Board Members – Don George has volunteered to serve on the board.  Rich Rose agreed to 
continue as Treasurer.  Loren Bernstein has expressed an interest in being on the board in some 
capacity.  Wes will visit with him some more. 
 
5. New Check In Cabinet – Wes is continuing to work with Shawn Hannah on designing a new check 
in cabinet area for HIMGA. 
 
6. Tees for TaTa’s Donation – Board agreed to donate three dozen golf balls to the tournament. 
 
7. Tee Assignments for 2020 – Board needs to continue discussing options for tee assignments for the 
2020 season and finalize the options to be presented to the members and voted on at fall meeting.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:45 am 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rich Rose   
Secretary/Treasurer 


